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Kirra Vanzetti

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 4 July 2017 11:31 AM
To: LCSC

Subject: Fire Services Reform
Categories: CONFIDENTIAL REQUEST

As a CFA volunteer of some thirty years, | am forced to write to ask you to please consult with the VFBV concerning
the proposed fire services reform. | believe that not enough consultation has been done with the CFA, MFB or
volunteers and that a decision as important as this to our future fire services requires input from all stakeholders.

Thank You,
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